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To His Holiness Pope Tawadros II
Pope of Alexandria and Patriarch of the See of St. Mark
Cairo – Egypt
Dear Your Holiness,
The Executive Committee of the National Council of Churches in Korea agreed at their more recent meeting to a statement of condolence and expression of solidarity for you and your community in the wake of the tragic events earlier this month. We recognize the distress that violent events can cause within a community no matter what religion perpetrates them. We hope that our message can add to your hope for healing in this time.

Please find our statement attached below. Together we will pray with you for an end to violent outbreaks, and that conflict may be resolved through peaceful means both in your community and in ours. Together, with God, we believe we are stronger.
In Christ’s name,

+ Metropolitan Ambrosios of Korea

 President of National Council of Churches in Korea
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Rev. Dr. Kim Young-Ju

General Secretary of National Council of Churches in Korea
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